KESWICK GOLF CLUB FELLMEN COMMITTEE MEETING 
Tuesday April 30th, 2019, 1.00 pm
MINUTES
1 Present: Syd Horsfield, Peter Austin, Mike Glover
2 Apologies: It was noted that Brian Clarkson had volunteered to be on the committee but had not been notified of the meeting.  Action: Syd to contact and inform of next meeting (qv)
3 Minutes of the previous Meeting  (18th Sept 2018): were circulated and approved
4 Matters Arising:

Item5 (i) Syd commented on the great financial and social success of the 
bonfire night and wished that his appreciation of all those who helped be noted


Item5 (ii) Reported on the excellent work done by John Black and Gary 
Watson 
in decorating the flat.  

Item 8 The Fellmen Dinner did not take place.  After discussion it was agreed 
that Syd would speak to the Fellmen to seek their views on the 
end of season 
dinner.  It was agreed that it should be open to Fellmen and partners and should 
take place in the clubhouse. Syd will report back at the next meeting

5 Website.  Graham Dixon had drawn the committee’s attention to issues with 
the management and currency of the website.  It Syd agreed to contact 

Duncan Overton to seek his advice on this matter.  

Action Syd
6 Tuesday Golf. 
a) A query had been raised regarding a ruling on the minimum number of entries required for any Fellmen competition to be quorate.  After discussion it was agreed that where a competition had been appropriately advertised the numbers who had entered for that competition should not be an issue.  However the minimum requirement would be two people to ensure that cards could be marked by an opponent. 
Action: Syd to inform the Fellmen 
b) There was a problem in having the computer open in the changing rooms so that card could be entered after play.  John Howell and Vic Wilson had the expertise but were not always present.  Two suggestions were made: one to ask Gary to open it up every Tuesday; second to ask Peter Redfearn who was nearly always present to be invited after being shown the ropes to take responsibility for this.  

       Action Syd to approach both people 
c) An up to date list of Fellmen was needed.  Action Syd to ask Gary the list of current members
7 Men’s Senior Open.  This was scheduled for June 4th.  After discussion it was agreed that it should as a matter of urgency be put on the Club website and a notice drawing attention to it on the Fellmen’s board by Mike.  Sponsorship at this late stage might be difficult but Syd would approach Peter Redfearn to ask if he would do whatever he could in the time available.             Action Mike and Syd
8 A.O.B. (i) Agenda item for next Meeting Senior Mixed Open To invite Sue to our 

           next meeting for this agenda item

      (ii)   A new secretary will be needed in the near future since Mike G was 

            moving house.
Date of next Meeting: Friday 10th May 5.00 pm in the Pheasant, Crosthwaite Road 
